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STUDENT CLUBS
Student Government (SGA)

Interact Club

National Honor Society

Future Business Leaders (FBLA)

United Way Student Club

Student Ambassadors

Technology Club

Academic Team

Youth in Government

Rho Kappa & More

ADMINISTRATORS

Mr. Jeffries, Principal

Ms. Greene, Vice Principal

Mrs. Thigpen, Guidance Counselor

Ms. Davidson, Admin Clerk

Ms. Barham, Program Assistant

Ms. Lee, Administrative Assistant

Mr. Crum, College/Career Advisor

Ms. Richard, Instruction Tech

FACULTY

Mrs. Whitehead, Science

Mr. Hurst, English & Spanish

Mrs. Gideons, Math

Mr. Martin, English

Dr. Dyer, History, Gov’t, Econ

Mr. Childree, English & Journalism

CONTACT INFO

https://www.polk.edu/polk-

state-lakeland-collegiate-

high-school/

(863) 669-2322
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Some of our 

students 

conducting 

science 

experiments at 

OJP Elementary!!!

Spring Break is March 26-30!!!

NYC Spring Break Trip is March 27-30!!!

There are two more SAT dates available  
to register for and three more ACT dates. 
Make sure you are looking to test at least 
once more this semester if you’re a junior 
and also if you’re a senior looking to 
qualify for Bright Futures.

If you’re still in need of service hours 
please be sure to check out some of the 
available opportunities to help out with 
clubs on campus!!! Come visit Mr. Crum 
if you’re trying to find some 
opportunities!!!

Big Congratulations goes out to 
Senior Mark Brigman on winning 
Best in Show and First Place 
Chemistry at the Polk Regional 
Science and Engineering Fair and 
is now heading to state and 
international science fairs!!!!!



INTERACT 
CLUB

United Way

Club

NATIONAL 
SCIENCE 
HONOR 
SOCIETY

National Honor 

Society

March
Calendar

Collegiate 

Travel Club

March 9th – Senior Cap & Gown 
Photos

March 12th – Junior Intent to Return 
forms due

March 13th – Final New York Trip 
Meeting 6:30 pm

March 26th – 30t

-h Spring Break

March 27th – 30th New York Spring 
Break Trip

Collegiate High School is having a gift basket raffle on April 13th. If you 
would be interested in participating or would like to donate a gift basket 
please let Wendy Clark know of your interest. She can be contacted at 

(863)450-6113 and also has a Facebook page put together for the 
fundraising event.

The winning gift basket will win a $75 prize. We must have a minimum 
of 10 baskets donated for the fundraiser to take place. We look forward to 

your participation. Thanks for all you do!!!


